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March 27, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 19-084 – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Reply to Office of the Consumer Advocate Objection 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Enclosed please find the electronic copy of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s request for leave 
for reply and reply to the Office of the Consumer Advocate’s objection to the Company’s 
motion.  The Company seeks to provide the Commission with additional factual information 
concerning the Company’s COVID-19 response activities.  These activities add pressure to the 
Company’s financial situation, thereby further warranting temporary rates.  Thank you in 
advance for your assistance with this filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 

 
 
cc: Docket-Related Service List DW 19-084 
  


